
Remote Learning Update  15.1.21 

Parents, You Are Doing A Great Job!  

Over the past week we have reviewed our remote learning 

provision and listened to the feedback from parents. 

From this we need to clarify a number of points and changes. 

 A timetable will be given to you on the class pages showing 

the subjects that will be delivered throughout the week. 

This will help you see how much work is going to will be 

provided. 

 Each teacher will give detailed feedback to three specific pieces of work returned that week. 

All other work sent back will be acknowledged. 

 Teachers will continue to endeavour to respond to emails within 48 hours, week days only.  

 Staff will indicate, where possible, how long they would expect a task to take. 

We realise that this will change some of the information staff have already given you but felt it was 

important to have a whole school approach to support those of you will more than one child and to 

make our expectations clearer. 

Remember you are doing a good job in difficult circumstances. All we ask is that you engage as much 

as possible and talk to us. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 
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